
 

 

 
 

PETERBOROUGH SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN BOARD 
 

SUMMARY OF MEETING HELD OF 25 NOVEMBER 2010 
 

 
Outlined below is a summary of agenda items discussed at the last meeting.  Should 
any further details /information be required on an item please contact the named 
person. 
 

1 
 

Schools Ofsted Inspection. A comprehensive list of the 
schools inspections carried out under the new framework with 
respect to Safeguarding.36% judged to be outstanding; 48% 
good; 12% satisfactory; 4% inadequate. 

Mel Collins 
86330 

2 
 

Children's Trust Update. Flick highlighted the new approach 
to working with families which is being progressed by CSC.A 
small group has progressed the work on a safeguarding 
strategy for Peterborough with 3 main themes being 
proposed 

Flick Schofield 
8637454 

3 
 

CAF. Statistics regarding the number of CAF's completed 
with ages and locality was shared. Members were keen to 
have more qualitative data and to begin to unpick if the 
process has delivered positive outcomes for families. Quality 
Assurance processes are being developed.  

Lisa Waller 
864031 

4 
 

The Munro Review. It would appear that early indications 
support the continuing role for LSCB's. Her final report is due 
by April 2011and is anticipated to recommend changes to the 
way serious case reviews are held. 

Flick Schofield 
8637454 

5 Budgets. All funding partners will see a reduction in their 
contributions' in 2011 by 12.5% in recognition of the 
Comprehensive Spending Review. It was proposed that the 
under spend is carried forward to fund any future SCR's 

Judy Jones 
8637454 

6 LADO Report. A 6 monthly report of allegations dealt with 
under the LADO process was presented. The LADO is more 
confident that agencies are aware of the process and she 
does therefore not expect a "nil" return in the future to 
indicate a lack of understanding. It was suggested that the 
LADO process be incorporated into the CSC audit plan 

Karen Osborne 
863654 

7 CP Statistics. A 6 monthly report of CP statistics was 
presented which revealed an increase in the number of 
children with a CP plan and a second or subsequent plan. 
Reasons for these rises were discussed 

Lynn Chesterton 
863748 

8 CDOP Report. This discussion paper outlined a variety of 
options post 1 April 2011 when the ring fenced funding will 
have ended. A task group will be set up to cost a way forward 

Jackie Day 
 
01353 699269 
 



   

9 Updates from Chairs. Each of the Chairs updated on the 
progress of their group 

Jenny Parris/Lynn 
Chesterton/Ian 
Baillie/Sarah 
Rogers/Jo Bramwell 

10 Effects of the Comprehensive Spending Review. All 
members were given the opportunity to describe the likely 
effects on their service 
 

All 

11 Date of next meeting 27 January 2011 at 2pm .Presentation 
Room Floor 1 Bayard Place followed by a presentation by 
Young People at the John Clare Theatre. 
 

 

 
 


